

Certified Public Accountants Financial • Tax • Management Services

February 14, 2018

Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P O Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Executive Secretary:

This filing is submitted by Waste Control, Inc., G-101.

This filing proposes an increase in pass-through disposal fees charged to drop box customers only. This tariff revision is an Item 230 only filing due to 2.5% increase in disposal fees charged by Cowlitz County effective March 1, 2018. If approved by the Commission, these rates would increase Company revenue by less than 1% and would affect approximately 50 customers.

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the County Council and to the mayors of all cities impacted by this filing.

My authority to file on behalf of Waste Control, Inc. is on file with the Commission.

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me or Joe Willis. Joe may be reached at Waste Control, Inc. phone (360) 425-4302 and email jwillis@wcrecycling.com. My telephone number is (360) 425-8000 and my email address is jdavis@boothdavis.com.

Very truly yours,

GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC

Jacqueline Davis, CPA

cc: Cowlitz County Council, Chair Clark County Council, Chair Skamania County Council, Chair City of Castle Rock, Mayor City of Kalama, Mayor